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LD 1847
I strongly oppose LD 1847, as it would greatly and negatively affect my access to 
medical cannabis. I use Maine's medical marijuana system as an out-of-state medical 
marijuana patient, and the passing of LD 1847 would greatly impact my access to 
medical cannabis which I depend upon for my health. Please vote no on LD 1847!!!


